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HWSF School Husky Update 

 
Happy Spring!  As many families are aware by 
now both Ms. Blissett and Mrs. Carhart are 
expecting babies this summer.  As a result 
their jobs have been posted and as soon as 
there is a replacement found we will let you 
know.  Ms. Blissett will be off for the year and 
Mrs. Carhart plans to return in January. 
 
We are moving into the time of year where we 
focus on preparation for provincial and ed 
center assessments.  We would appreciate 
your support in making sure that your 
son/daughter is present as often as possible.   
 
 
 
Don’t forget to check us out online: 
http://hwsf.nbed.nb.ca 
or follow us on Twitter: @HWSF_Huskies 
 
 
 
 

 
Community Schools/Community 

News 
 
Welcome to Kindergarten is May 22nd for any 
students starting Kindergarten in September.  
Ms. Kinney’s class stays home that day so that 
the new students have the opportunity to attend 
for one day.   
 
All parents of grade 8 students are asked to 
attend a transition to High School event May 
12th at 10:30am at HWSF School.  UNBSJ is 
putting on the event and Coffee/muffins are 

being provided. 

Parent Tip of the Month 
 

 
Encourage your child to read. Helping 
your child become a reader is the single 
most important thing that you can do to 
help the child to succeed in school-and 
in life. The importance of reading 
simply can't be overstated. Reading 
helps children in all school subjects. 
More important, it is the key to lifelong 

learning. 

Odds and Ends 
 
In an effort to accommodate for all 
the time lost due to snow days 
we’ve been given a directive to 
cancel field trips that do not occur 
on June 17, 18th, or 19th.  To that 
end, we have a great and special 
Fun Day planned and in the works 
for our school community for June 

18th….stay tuned ! 
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